Steven Sepe

From: Holly Swett <mcaholly@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 12:51 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: mcaholly@aol.com

Subject: BILL H5706

| FULLY SUPPORT BILL H5706

| THINK IT IS IMPERATIVE TO REMOVE THE POLITICALLY APPOINTED COUNCIL FROM

OUR COMMUNITY HAS SEEN HOW THEY PERFORMED WITH OUR BOAT YARD
AND | HAVE SEEN IT FIRST HAND AT MY OWN PROPERTY ON THE COASTLINE
WHEN THEY WERE CONFRONTED WITH AN INJUST DECISION . THEIR RESPONSE WAS,

" S0 SUE ME"

AND IT WON'T BE WITH THE CURRENT COUNCIL.

THANK YOU HOLLY MCALLISTER



